## Edwina Hart MBE OStJ AM

Y Gweinidog dros lechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol Minister for Health and Social Services

Our ref:

EH/03781/10

Your ref:

Sabine K McNeill

sabine@3d-metrics.com

150

Llywodraeth Cynulliad Cymru Welsh Assembly Government

Bae Caerdydd Caerdydd CF99 1NA Llinell Ymholiadau Cymraeg: 0845 010 4400 Ffacs: 029 2089 8131 E-Bost:Gohebiaeth.Edwina.Hart@cymru.gsi.gov.uk

Cardiff Bay
Cardiff CF99 1NA
English Enquiry Line: 0845 010 3300
Fax: 029 2089 8131
E-Mail:Correspondence.Edwina.Hart@Wales.gsi.gov.uk

24 November 2010

Dear Sabine,

Thank you for your e-mail dated 12 November, expressing your concern that medical records in respect of Maurice Kirk have not yet been sent to either him or his doctor.

I am afraid that I cannot intervene in Mr Kirk's case and I have already advised him of that. However, I can tell you that I wrote to David Sissling, Chief Executive of Abertawe Bro Morgannwg Health Board in September asking him to look into Mr Kirk's concerns about accessing medical records.

Mr Kirk does need to address his concerns to the Health Board on this occasion.

en .